
Steve Bell 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to review this plan. We noticed a few potential errors that we would
like to bring to your attention. 

Page 114 references Focus Wildlife as the Wildlife Branch Director but on page 120 there is an
asterisk that says International Bird Rescue will staff this. This information appears to conflict. 

The Central Puget Sound GRP has been updated. The strategy names and resources at risk on page
132 are no longer correct and should be updated. 

Page 162 provides the WDFW OST pager number. Although optional, it may be useful to add our
shared email inbox OilSpillTeam@dfw.wa.gov 

The Org Chart for the Wildlife Branch on Page 164 has been updated and the new org chart can be
found in Chapter 3000 of the NWACP. 

We hope you will find this feedback useful. Thank you. 


